From: Butler, Matthew

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 20-1605-EL-BGN
Date: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 8:20:46 AM

Dear Mr. Butler,

| support the Birch Solar Farm project for Lima, OH, because it provides cost-effective renewable
energy that doesn't pollute the atmosphere, unlike the refinery and other major polluters in Lima.

Those who oppose the project mainly do so for superficial reasons, such as solar panels or wind

turbines blocking their views or altering the aesthetics of properties near to them. These minor
inconveniences are far outweighed by the long-term advantages of renewable, non-polluting energy.

| strongly urge you to support this project as well.
Thank you,
Holly Norton, PhD

2100 University Blvd, Lima, OH 45805
419-229-4419
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